Olivia Glantz

From: Forrest Good <forrest.scott.good@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 01, 2019 12:49 PM

To: Olivia Glantz

Subject: Comments for Subdivision / Class 1 Adjustment Case No. SUB-ADJ19-02
Application No.

18-125034-LD & 18-125-035-Z0
I have read to proposal and have the following comments:

1. Salem Heights is a main pathway for students that walk to Candelaria elementary. Currently Salem heights
Ave does not have sidewalks. The hillside and narrow street causes hazardous conditions for pedestrians.
Any increase in traffic to this street will increase the dangerous conditions for children walking to school on
Salem Heights. The developer has done their duty to provide sidewalks along the development. With the
approval of this substantial development on Salem Heights Ave, the City of Salem should do their part in
providing a safe pedestrian sidewalk and bike path.

Forrest Good

3415 Crestview Dr S
Architect
503-798-1196



